
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
 

CONTRACT #2113 
 

REPAIR & REPLACEMENT OF THE ROOF 
55 WEST MAIN STREET, VERNON, CT  

 
Questions about this RFP should be directed to Dwight Ryniewicz, Director of Public Works Department, by 
email only to dryniewicz@vernon-ct.gov, no later than Thursday, April 20, 2023 at 3:30 pm.  Answers to 
questions received will be posted by Thursday, April 27, 2023 on the Town’s website at www.vernon-
ct.gov/legal-notices and at the Connecticut State Department of Administrative Services (DAS) at 
https://portal.ct.gov/DAS/CTSource/CTSource by referencing Contract #2113.  It is the sole responsibility of 
the respondent to review any or all addendum or question responses related to this RFP. 
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